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To Diocesan Clergy & Safeguarding Personnel  

 

 

Thursday, 26 June 2025 

 

Dear all,   

 

I am pleased to inform you that I have been successful in recruiting a Safeguarding Officer to work 

in the Safeguarding Office in Ara Coeli, Armagh. Her name is Mrs. Kate Mooney. Kate has worked 

as a social worker for many years, primarily in the Southern Trust and brings a wealth of 

experience and expertise especially in the field of Child Protection and Safeguarding. 

 

Initially Kate will be working limited hours of one day a week, mainly on Wednesdays, but we 

hope to increase this to two days during the summer. 

 

Please note Kate’s contact details are kmooney@aracoeli.com and her work mobile number is 

(+44) 079 5198 1888. These details are also available on the Diocesan website. 

 

It is our hope that Kate and/or myself will get an opportunity to go out and visit parishes in the near 

future to ensure we are providing the support that is required to all those who are working so hard 

in the area of Safeguarding. 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if there is anything that you require. 

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Sherry 

Director of Safeguarding 
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